
Dear Future Me,

You have finished your first semester at Longwood and have an exciting three and a half

years ahead of you. As of 2019, you planned to either become a history teacher or a piano

teacher. You were not totally sure which one you were going to choose, but I am sure you figured

it out! I hope you joined exciting clubs and organizations and really got the most out of your time

at Longwood. The professors and faculty here are amazing to you now, and I am sure that they

will continue to help you grow in whatever path you finally decide on. Do not forget to thank

your family when you graduate. They sacrificed so much to get you to where you are, and your

graduation will be a milestone for the entire family. Do not forget where you came from. Right

now, I do not know what I will end up doing, but I hope you can look back on your time at

Longwood and be proud of yourself.

Sincerely,

Past you


